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“Somewhere Over There.” 

The following letter was received by Mrs. W F Joines from her 

brother, Pvt. Alvin C Edwards, Somewhere in France: 

Dear Sister, A few lines to let you know that I am well and getting 

along fine, hope you all are the same. You must not worry about 
me and take everything for the better, it is not any worse on me 

than lots of others. Well I think the war news over there is about 

the same as it is over here. I see in the papers that Col. Roosevelt’s 

son is back to America. Well I will close and not write much and 
maybe it will get there sooner. Write me soon and all the news.  

Your loving brother, Alvin. 

 

  


